
Herb J. Wesson, Jr.
COUNCILMEMBER, 10TH DISTRICT

President, Los Angeles City Council

March 29, 2017

Holly Wolcott
City Clerk
City of Los Angeles
200 N. Spring Street, Room 395
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Dear Ms. Wolcott:

Please open a Council File with respect to the following subject:

Presentation and Discussion with a delegation of Governors from the States of Mexico 
regarding issues of immigration, commerce, and cooperation.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact myself or Andrew Westall at 
213-473-7010.

Sincerely,
I

HERB J. WESSON, JR.
President, Los Angeles City Council

City Hall Office: 200 North Spring Street, Room 430 • Los Angeles, California 90012 • Phone: (213) 473-7010 • Fax: (213) 485-9829 
District Office: 1819 South Western Avenue • Los Angeles, California 90006 • Phone: (323) 733-8233 • Fax: (323) 733-5833

E-mail: councilmember.wesson@lacity.org&4s

mailto:councilmember.wesson@lacity.org

